
 

 

 

City of Stonecrest to begin holding Monthly Press Briefing on March 8th 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 2/26/2024 

Stonecrest, GA - The Stonecrest community is invited to join us for our Monthly Press 
Briefing, starting March 8th at City Hall. This briefing aims to provide stakeholders with 
crucial updates on City Hall activities and developments throughout the city. 

 

Press Briefing Dates 

March 8th                                                                July 8th                                                                                                            October 14th    

April 12th                                                                  August 12th                                                     November 8th  

May 13th                                                                   September 9th                                               December 9th  

June 10th  

 

In addition to our regular meetings, this briefing will offer attendees the opportunity to stay 
informed about the latest happenings in our city. Mayor Cobble, City Manager Gia Scruggs, 
and Major Y.C. Baron from the DeKalb County Police Department- East Precinct will be 
present to provide updates and answer questions.  

 

Doors will open at 11:30am, with the briefing scheduled to commence promptly at noon. 
For those unable to attend in person, the briefing will be livestreamed on our YouTube 
channel, providing greater accessibility for members of the community. 

 



 

 

"We are committed to having open dialogue with our residents," said Mayor Cobble. "These 
monthly briefings provide an excellent opportunity for us to engage with the community, 
answer questions, and keep everyone informed about the important work being done in 
City Hall and throughout our city." 

 

The Monthly Press Briefing serves as a platform for open dialogue between city officials and 
residents, fostering a stronger sense of community and collaboration. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you on March 8th. 

 

### 

 

For more information, please contact: 

James Upchurch, Director of Communications & PIO 

jupchurch@stonecrestga.gov 


